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Dear Secretary of State Williams:

I am appalled that you so readily and conspicuously capitulated to making our
election process even more insecure and potentially contaminated. You stand
out among even your fellow Republicans in swiftly offering up voter information
to an administration under clouds of suspicion and record low support. You are abetting 
voter suppression in the guise of election integrity, not to mention allowing
the current administration to amass a juicy, hackable, centralized pool of voter
information, which will facilitate the use of weaponized misinformation that
was documented in the most recent election. 

Citizens who care about democracy--which includes both parties--are paying
close attention. We know Colorado is a purple state and hence essential in
upcoming elections. We respectfully request that you protect our rights as
voters, ensure the sanctity and anonymity of our votes, reject Amended Rule
2.13.2, Rule 8, and abide by your oath to the Constitution, not party or president.
Democracy depends on you, sir. 

Thank you.

Carol Keeley
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